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Heller Statement on President’s Housing Proposal 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today issued the following statement after the Obama Administration announced its plan to help homeowners refinance: 
“I’m encouraged by the President’s announcement to help people underwater on their mortgages. As the state with the highest foreclosure rate in the nation, no one has been hit harder by this economic crisis than the state of Nevada. Keeping families in their homes can provide stability they need to get their finances in order and keep their children in school. I look forward to reviewing the details of the President’s proposal,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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